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Key Updates: Mitigation Strategies
● Many thanks to each family who keeps their child home when the child feels sick, 

or has a fever, runny nose, or shortness of breath

● Optional in-school screening testing continues, now with staff option as well

● Free COVID-19 rapid self-test kits continue to be available to all students and 
staff

● Since last BOE update (through 3/18), 14 confirmed COVID-19 cases in BRS 
community (through 4/18)



Key Updates: Mitigation Strategies
● Mitigation strategies released since March BOE meeting:

○ Cafeteria has opened for broader use
○ Social distancing in classrooms has been relaxed
○ Field trips have begun again
○ Use of desk shields (offices) has ended

● Next mitigation strategies to be released:
○ Use of desk shields (classrooms, cafeteria)
○ Less than full use of cafeteria
○ Cohorting at dismissal


